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Cooroy, 176 Nandroya Rd - Landslip  
 

Landslip Update 

Council is aware of the condition of 

Nandroya Road and is undertaking 

necessary precautions in response to a 

landslip in the area. 

To ensure public safety, a single-lane 

closure with temporary traffic lights will be 

in place from Tuesday, 6 May 2025 until 

further notice. 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

While every effort will be made to 

minimise disruption, delays may occur 

due to the lane closure. A traffic 

management plan is in place to ensure 

safety for all road users. 

Current Status  

Council is currently assessing the site to 

determine appropriate long-term repair 

options. In the meantime, the road will 

remain under traffic management and is 

being regularly monitored. 

Further updates will be provided on 

Council’s website as information becomes 

available. 

 

 

 

Further information 

Please contact Noosa Council on 07 5329 

6500. 

Extent of work area is marked below:  

 

 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au

